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Dear All 
 
LADBROOKE JMI SCHOOL 2022/23 
 
An OFSTED inspection was carried out in November 2022 and the report stated that Ladbrooke School 
continues to be rated as ‘good’.  The report highlighted many positive attributes of the school and 
some areas where we can improve; an action plan has been put in place to address these areas.  The 
report is available on our website if you would like to read it in detail.  These Inspections are stressful, 
and I would like to thank the school staff in preparing and participating in this Inspection and also for 
their work throughout the year.  We continue to strive to ensure that the school provides a safe and 
aspiring place to learn and the OFSTED report indicates that this is being achieved. 
 
The year has been a success in terms of developing and shaping our children and preparing them for 
the future.  There has also been good academic progress and achievement throughout the school.  
While Covid restrictions are now lifted there are still lasting impacts from the lockdowns.  As such the 
school continues to pay particular attention to closing any gaps following home schooling and other 
covid related impacts.  
 
I would like to congratulate all the children for their hard work and good attendance.  Following their 
pretty tough SATs, I would like to wish all of our current Y6 the very best for the future in their new 
schools.  I’m sure their time at Ladbrooke has enabled them to develop and prepare them for the 
future, with a life-long love of learning.  We look forward to seeing everyone else back in September. 
 
The Governing Body has prepared an Annual Report which is on the website and this sets out our 
work during the last year.  We believe we have a good well rounded Governing Body that fulfils its 
functions in a rigorous way, though we are by no means complacent.  If you have any questions or 
concerns please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
We say goodbye to Mrs Dowdall who is retire at the end of the year after 14 years at Ladbrooke.  We 
would like to thank her for her work and commitment over so many years. 
 
Let’s continue to ‘Work Together, Achieve Together’! 
 
Governing Body 
Ladbrooke JMI School 
 

 


